CALENDAR - May AD 2021

Saturday 1 st	9.30am Church open - working party for site tidy up
Sunday 2 nd	9.30am Morning Worship
Tuesday 4 th	9.00am Morning prayer on Facebook live
Wednesday 5 th	9.00am Morning prayer on Facebook live 6.00pm for 6.30pm start - De-Stress
Thursday 6 th	Local Elections – Polling station in All Saints House 9.00am Morning prayer on Facebook live
Sunday 9 th	9.30am Holy Communion
Monday 10 th	7.45pm DCC meeting
Tuesday 11 th	9.00am Morning prayer on Facebook live
Wednesday 12 th	9.00am Morning prayer on Facebook live 6.00pm for 6.30pm start - De-Stress
Thursday 13 th	9.00am Morning prayer on Facebook live 7.30pm Worship for Ascension Day
Sunday 16 th	9.30am Morning Worship
Tuesday 18 th	9.00am Morning prayer on Facebook live 7.30pm Installation of Rev'd Charlie Kosla as Team Rector in the Benefice
Wednesday 19 th	9.00am Morning prayer on Facebook live 6.00pm for 6.30pm start - De-Stress
Thursday 20 th	9.00am Morning prayer on Facebook live
Sunday 23 rd	9.30am Holy Communion for Pentecost
Tuesday 25 th	9.00am Morning prayer on Facebook live
Wednesday 26 th	9.00am Morning prayer on Facebook live 6.00pm for 6.30pm start - De-Stress
Thursday 27 th	9.00am Morning prayer on Facebook live
Sunday 30 th	10.30pm United Parish worship on Zoom

Any changes to dates will be shown on our website For ease, please scan the QR code on the front of this newsletter for a quick link



ALL SAINTS EXTRA

Growing and Going in the love of Jesus Christ

May AD 2021

Team Rector: Rev'd Charlie Kosla (Rest day Friday)

Tel: 020 8501 2077

E mail: Charliekosla@gmail.com

Team Vicar: Rev'd Paula Preston

(rest day Saturday)

Tel: 020 8501 5226

Email: revpaulapreston@gmail.com

Churchwardens:

Mrs Brenda Tarman 07789 242627 Mrs Helen Volgushev 07887 731320

For enquiries about All Saints House and Hall please contact

Telephone: 020 8500 0914

Emergency Hall Contact Number: 07968 651502

Email: office@allsaintschigwellrow.org.uk

For all the latest news and information

Check out our website:

www.allsaintschigwellrow.org.uk



We are currently able to worship in Church. Our Sunday services are planned as follows and start at 9.30am unless stated:

Sunday 2nd will be a service of Morning Worship

Sunday 9th will be a service of Holy Communion

Sunday 16th will be a service of Morning Worship

Sunday 23rd will be a service of Holy Communion

Sunday 30th will be a service of United Parish Holy Communion starting at 10.30am on Zoom.

In the current situation, things can change quickly, we will e-mail changes and display on our Facebook page and website, please do check these regularly.

Our normal Morning Prayer continues every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday at 9.00am but on Facebook live for now. You don't have to sign up for Facebook to join us.

Our **De Stress** time on Wednesdays continues in Church. Doors open from 6.00pm, the led section starts at 6.30pm and lasts 30-40 minutes.

Our men's breakfast will be **Saturday 1^{st} May**. Please watch this space for further details

Our Ladies' and Gents' groups are still unable to meet for their normal evening events, but are exploring other ideas for fellowship.

Please do take a look at the "Churches in Chigwell and Chigwell Row" You Tube channel where some of our prayer services and sermons are uploaded. The pandemic has encouraged us to develop our social media skills and our methods of communicating when we cannot meet.

If you know someone who doesn't have online access, please do share the news we circulate electronically. We are always happy to add you to our extensive list of folk receiving regular e mail updates. It is so important that we are Church and serve our community as best we can.

We continue to pray for our Church family and community and their safety and look forward to being able to restart all our activities.

Our parish vision morning was again postponed as a result of the pandemic and the Royal funeral. The new date is **Saturday 12**th **June**.



As the weather is getting better and we can mix slightly more with others, we are going to restart our community litterpicks. Our first will be **Saturday 1st May** at 9.30am starting outside the Church and covering the site, picking up waste and fallen twigs etc. All help appreciated please.

Local elections are taking place on Thursday 6th May and All Saints House is the local Polling Station. We would like to have the Church open during the day, if you can spare an hour or two to help steward this, please sign the sheet at the back of Church.



Charlie is being installed formally as our Rector on Tuesday 18th May at St Mary's. Sadly there will be very limited numbers attending but Charlie is working hard to meet everyone in the Parish personally as quickly as possible. Please pray for him and his wife Ann on that day as they are licensed for what we hope will be a very fruitful ministry.

The "3food4U" hub on Wednesday evenings is becoming busier, please continue to pray for the helpers and the clients using it.

We are hoping to start offering the Christians Against Poverty approved money course as soon as we can start hosting meetings. Please watch this space for more details and how you can help.

Paula is currently unable to offer home communion, or face to face meetings. Please do contact her if you have any issues you would like to pray through with her by telephone. We can offer baptisms, weddings and funerals in line with the current Covid regulations. Again please speak to Paula.